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Provisions of this bill require the Department of Transportation to accept a 2.8 mile part 
of 12600 South in Riverton as a State highway.  The highway doesn't currently meet 
specifications required by the State for the volume of traffic it is carrying.  Therefore, 
when a rebuild of the highway is undertaken there will be an estimated cost of 
$11,200,000 from the Transportation Fund.  Maintenance costs are estimated at 
$289,700 in FY 1999 and $149,700 in FY 2000.
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